From: David Brown <aldhamparishclerk@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 1:03 PM

To: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: BDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/23/04294 - FUL

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe. Click here for more information or help from Suffolk IT

DC/23/04294 - Barns at Frog Hall Farm, The Street, Aldham IP7 6NH

Dear Mr Isbell,

Aldham Parish Council has no objection to this application.

Yours sincerely,
David Brown

Clark to Aldham Parish Council



